
Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated 

Theta Omega Chapter 

Mentoring Committee – “Restranding Our Pearls” 

Executive Committee Meeting  Saturday, September 3, 2016 
 
Good morning Sorors,  
 
On Sunday, June 5th the Mentoring Committee held a Mentor/Mentee Mix 
‘n Mingle here at the Akarama Foundation Community Service Center 
from 2 – 5 pm.  The afternoon was filled with food, fun and games with 
mentors and mentees dressed in Spring Chic attire.  The event began 
with a welcome from our basileus, Soror Bertina Power-Stewart, who 
reiterated the importance of the Mentoring Committee/Program and its 
purpose.  Sorors participated in a “strand strengthener” Two Truths and a 
Lie and learned unusual and unique facts about one another. The 
Mentoring Committee’s focus for the afternoon was all about conferences 
– frequency, purpose and content.  Soror Kamilah Parker, Theta Omega 
Protocol chairman, provided a refresher overview of conference do’s and 
don'ts.  Soror Patti Hoyle-Heavens, Theta Omega Mentoring committee 
member, gave a brief presentation on the differences of our conferences 
and what to expect when attending. Lastly, sorors continued to mix ‘n 
mingle getting to know one another, making summer plans and strolling. 
 
Sorors please send your mentor/mentee summer outings and boule 
pictures to conseeaka@yahoo.com with a brief description.  
 
Look for upcoming mentor/mentee events this fall sponsored by the 
Mentoring Committee.    
 

Sisterly submitted,  

 

Soror Consuela M. Vanderford McLin 

Mentoring Committee Chairman  


